
Important Deadline for P7 Parents 
 
The application process for P7 children transferring to post primary school in September 
2023 is opening soon. You can apply online via the EA website (www.eani.org.uk) on 
Wednesday 1 February 2023 from 12.00 noon to Thursday 23 February 2023 at 4pm. 
 
Important: Please visit Search Admissions Criteria to read the admissions criteria for all post 

primary schools and access support resources including tutorial videos and guidance 
documents to help you complete a post primary application. 
 

http://www.eani.org.uk/

